RED PILLAR CONSULTING, LLC

P.O. Box 172, Warwick, NY 10990 Phone: 845.986.8404 Email: info@redpillarllc.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE November 10, 2013

Contact: Charlie Banks, charlie@redpillarllc.com

JOHN HICKS, 1943-2013 RPC founding president a Hudson Valley political institution



The staff of Red Pillar Consulting announces, with great sadness, the passing of our close friend and founding President and CEO, John Hicks.

John was a fixture in Hudson Valley politics for decades, and was a driving force behind the successful elections of numerous local and regional politicians before joining with three former campaign co-staffers to form RPC.

The principals of RPC will vote at a later date to decide on John's successor as President and CEO. Our hearts go out to John's wife Judy and their five children; we will miss our friend deeply, and will honor his memory by continuing the good work he inspired us to pursue.

###